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Happy Healthy Children 

Donut Days! 
This week both classes each had a day with 100% 
attendance! These days are also known as “Donut 
Days” because they are recorded as “0” absence in 
the Department of Education’s data collection. Can 
you believe that these were our first  “Donut Days” 
in 9 weeks here at school? It is wonderful to have 
healthy, happy children returning to school. 

Book Week 
Monday 22nd August at 2:30 
we are having a special 
assembly to celebrate Book 
Week. Children are asked to 
come dressed as their 
favourite book characters for 
a parade. Parents are invited to dress up too! P&C meeting follows at 3:30. 

 
Our school leaders recognised our 
optimistic students at our Monday meeting. 
Byron, Zac, Archer and Marcus were 
celebrated for their positive approach to all 
aspects of school life. Congratulations. 
 
Next week our focus is enthusism. I’m sure 
you will agree that we have so many things 
to be enthusiastic about at school. 

 
School Working Bee 
We look forward to welcoming families at school on Saturday August 20th. 
Many hands certainly do make light work. Our vollunteers are highly valued 
and very much appreciated in whatever capacity you are able to support 
our little school: P&C, Kitchen Garden, transporting children, fundraising, 
learning support programs, even attending events to cheer us on! Every 
little bit helps and we are very grateful to you. Together we do big things! 
Tania Hextell 
Principal 

Term 3, 2022 

 
Kitchen Garden is on every 

Friday.  
Don’t forget to bring your 

gold coin donations! 
August 
Tuesday 16th 
Years 5/6 
NHS Science Day 
Friday 19th 
State KO Soccer v Quaama 
at Dalmeny 
Monday 22nd 
Book Week Character 
Parade Assembly 2:30 
P&C 3:30 
Wednesday 24th 
Year 4 Bournda 
Friday 26th 
Year 6 Bournda 
Monday 29th 
K12 Tapstars Show at 
Narooma 
Wednesday 31st 
Dentist visiting school 
September 
Friday 2nd 

Regional Athletics Canberra 
Tinkabell, Nash, George, 

Zac. 
Monday 19th 
James and the Giant Peach 
Rehearsal (Tilba Hall) 
Assembly 2:30 (School) 
P&C 3:30 
Tuesday 20th 

James and the Giant Peach 
Matinee and evening show 
Wednesday 21st 
James and the Giant Peach 
Evening show 
CONTACT US ANYTIME  
Central Tilba School 
89 Corkhill Drive 
Phone: 4473 7210 
Email: centrtilba-
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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We researched 
and wrote 

information 
reports on the 

2022 
Birmingham 

Commonwealth 
Games. 

We’ve been practising our soccer skills and game plays ready for our match 
against Quaama at Dalmeny next Friday. 

Costume creations for James and The Giant 
Peach were a lot of fun this week.  
We almost have everyone sorted! 

Stage 2 have been 
transforming shapes 

using reflection, 
translation and 

rotation. 
Tinkabell has been practising each day 
to jump higher than 120cm at regionals. 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Just WHO 
are these 

super 
seagulls 

doing their 
quiet 

reading? 

This week we started filming in front of 
the green screen for James and The 
Giant Peach. As you can see, we are 
getting in and out of costumes each 
time we rehearse, so PLEASE ensure 
your child WEARS UNDIES every day. 
Singing, dancing, filming, squawking- 
it’s all happening! 
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